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The WHY

●Every year there are changes to the CCO contract, that are outside 
of the multi-year procurement. 

●Over 200 proposed changes in the 2024 annual reinstatement; 23 
amendments changes that were “significant changes”

●CCOs are asking for transparency not only into what is 
necessitating the changes, but on the process to provide feedback 
and timelier guidance on implementation.

●HB 2209 addresses these concerns



The 
Resolution

●OHA and CCOs are working on creating a process, outside of a bill, 
using structures already in place to add the clarity and 
accountability. 

●For the 2026 reinstatement we are asking for:

●OHA to maintain a timeline that encompasses the process from 
introduction of changes to implementation guidance 

● Implementation guidance at least 60 days in advance of launch date 
for new benefits or significant changes 

●Opportunity to provide feedback in a meaningful way close the 
feedback loop 

● Identification of what is necessitating the change and impact to the 
CCO

● Revisit of the process

●The opportunity for the legislature, is keeping apprised of these 
changes. 



Questions? 

Thank you! 

Andi Easton, 503-559-1059


	Slide 1: HB 2209 CCO Annual Reinstatement and Transparency 
	Slide 2: The WHY
	Slide 3: The Resolution
	Slide 4: Questions?  

